
 

 Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery 
& The Jeavons Wood Team 

March
Tues 25th             Yr 5 Swimming
Wed 26th            Class Photos
April
Tues 1st                FS Zoolab visit
Tues 1st                Yr 4 Play 09.30
Wed 2nd              Yr 4 Play 13.30 &      
                            17.30
Fri 4th                  PTA non-uniform day
Fri 4th                  Hot Dog Friday
Fri 4th                  Last day of term

Mon 7th - Mon 21st April
EASTER HOLIDAYS

Tues 22nd              INSET Day
Wed 23rd            First Day Back

Newsletter

Diary Dates

21st March 2025

Jeavons Wood : 96.9%
National Average : 94.8%

Attendance This Week

Keep up to date with trips, non-
uniform days, school closures, PTA
events, performances etc by scanning
the QR code, or following the link to
subscribe to our school calendar. 

https://www.jeavonswood.org/pare
nt-carer-and-pupil-
information/calendar

Year 4 Production

Tempest Photography are coming on
Wednesday 26th March to take class
photos. Please make sure you child
comes in to school that day in their
school uniform, with their
jumper/cardigan/fleece and not
their PE kit.

Class Photos

Year 4 are busy preparing their
production of Peter Pan! This will be
performed on:
Tuesday 1st April 09:30
Wednesday 2nd April: 13:30
Wednesday 2nd April: 17:30

You can book tickets at
https://jeavonswood.schoolcloud.co.
uk/Auth/Admin

We really value the life long skill of
swimming because of the huge
physical, mental and social benefits
that come with it. Our aim is to
allow all children to be water
confident and to swim 25m using a
variety of different strokes by the end
of their time with us. We have
always swam from Years 3 to 6,
with each year group attending
lessons for half a term each. The
school funds these sessions as
swimming is part of the PE
curriculum, and we ask for
contributions towards the cost of the
coach. However we are extremely
short with these contributions across
this academic year. As a school we
cannot afford to pay for the shortfall
in this. Therefore it is very unlikely
that we will be able to offer
swimming in the same way going
forward from next year. 

If you are yet to make your
contribution towards the cost of
travel from when your child had
lessons this year, we kindly ask that
you do so as soon as possible.

SwimmingConsiderate Parking
Last week we received an email from
Darwin Manor on Jeavons Lane
asking us to remind parents about
considerate parking. This week we
have had residents  from Jeavons
Lane and the surrounding roads
informing us that parents of Jeavons
Wood pupils have been abusive to
them, as well as parking
inconsiderately. This is completely
unacceptable behaviour and we
want to remind you again to be
considerate of where you park and
how you treat other people.

The entrance to Darwin Manor is
frequently used for medical access,
and Jeavons Lane is too narrow for
parking on both sides of the road.
We must always make sure there is
enough space for emergency vehicles
to get through. 

Please use alternative parking at The
Hub, Church Car Park or Cricket
Pavilion and allow enough time in
the mornings to park considerately
and safely. Thank you.

Cambourne Library will be
temporarily closed for refurbishment
from Monday 24th March for
approximately 3 months. 

From Monday 31st March we will
have additional hours at Comberton
and Papworth Libraries, plus a
mobile library will be at the Hub car
park in Cambourne on Saturdays
26th April, 24th May and 28th June
from 10am-4pm. 

Cambourne Library
Temporary Closure

Hot Dog Friday
Hot Dog Fridays will be on the last
day of term April 4th and not on
March 28th as originally planned.
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